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Teacher of Science
Dear Colleague
Thank you for your interest in the above post.  We are seeking to appoint a colleague with a passionate commitment to Science, a belief that all children can succeed and a creative approach to implementing teaching and learning strategies that support achievement. The successful candidate will contribute to teaching at all key stages and will have the energy, enthusiasm and ambition to contribute to the collaborative nature of this hardworking and increasingly successful faculty. We have excellent induction for all new staff, including a comprehensive programme for NQTs, and an on-going commitment to providing the support to enable all teachers to deliver high-quality learning experiences.  

Science is taught in setted ability groups from Year 7. Currently at GCSE, all students follow the Combined Science route for 9 lessons per fortnight, with the most-able strongly encouraged to study separate sciences as one of their options for an additional 3 lessons per week. We have also offered an ‘early entry’ option of GCSE Astronomy to Year 9 students, and this has proved a popular course. Science is also a popular option post-16 with A level courses offered in all three sciences.  Many students choose to either continue their study of science at university or seek higher level apprenticeships in science and engineering-based establishments.

We have set ourselves ambitious targets for student attainment in Science across all year groups and a huge amount of work has gone into developing schemes of work and further developing the quality of teaching and learning in general across all key stages.  In particular, we have been determined to see continual, sustained improvements in progress in Combined Science at KS4, the continuance of good progress and attainment at A-level and the provision of high quality learning experiences for all students through the development of schemes of work at KS3 which support sustained progress at KS4 and beyond.  

The faculty is ambitious for success and is focussed on achieving this through a professional, collegiate and collaborative approach.  We are keen to appoint a teacher who passionately shares this vision, and is keen and willing to contribute to the realisation of this vision.

The flexibility of the current team means that we can accommodate applications from teachers with a specialism in any of the three science disciplines: we are keen to appoint the very best person for this position, someone who possesses and shares the high standards of professionalism that we expect of all staff. 
The staffing within the Science faculty from September will be:

David Godwin 


Faculty Student Progress Leader (SPL)

Louise Burt


Assistant Faculty Student Progress Leader (ASPL) 

Ben Deaville 


Assistant Faculty Student Progress Leader (ASPL) 

Vicki Dance


Teacher of Science
Jonathan Ojinnaka

Teacher of Science 

Ruth Roberts


Teacher of Science (0.8FTE)

Carolyn Foster
 

Teacher of Science (0.6FTE)
Olivia Lawton


Teacher of Science (0.4FTE)

Kayleigh Barnett

Teacher of Science / ASPL Learning Support 

Vacancy


Teacher of Science

Rob Travis


Senior Science Technician

Angeline Henderson

Technician (Science / Art / Technology)

In addition to the Science team, PE colleagues contribute a number of periods to KS3 teaching very successfully.

This post offers an excellent opportunity for the successful candidate to challenge themselves to become the very best practitioner possible and to make a real impact on a successful subject area. If you like the sound of the school and the faculty, and are keen to be instrumental in its future success, then we would like to hear from you and look forward to receiving your application.  We are more than happy for you to visit the school or to discuss the post by telephone conversation before application.  

Please apply by completing the application form and supporting statement, outlining why you are interested in this post and why you feel that your skills and experiences to date will allow you to contribute to the further successes of the Science faculty and consistently high standards of attainment over the next few years. On the application form, please state very clearly the type of degree you have (BA Hons, BSc Hons etc), its title and the class you were awarded (First, 2:1 etc), as well as the A Levels that you studied and the grades that you achieved.

Thank you for expressing an interest in this post, we look forward to receiving your application by midday on Monday 17th May.  In the meantime, if you have any queries or if you would like to visit, please contact the PA to the Headteacher, Andrea Hollingsworth via email aho@swanwickhall.derbyshire.sch.uk
Yours sincerely

Yours sincerely
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Jonathan Fawcett

Headteacher

